
Dear Kathy, 

 

My name is Mary Vail and I wanted to let you know what a wonderful 

organization you have.  I have recently moved back here to Va. Beach and my 

son has a learning disability.  Since I had one in school, I knew what to 

look for and decided to get him help.  Dr. Katherine Kersey at Old Dominion 

was a vital asset in getting help for my son, Jack Lewis.  She told me of 

NILD in downtown Norfolk and I decided to meet with Wanda Parks and see if 

this could work. 

 

To make a long story short, I have been working with Susan Davidson 

since September and she has turned my son into a confident, successful 

student.  Jack went from a boy who could barely read and had extremely bad 

handwriting to a student who just placed third in a poetry contest for the 

state of Virginia.  This is such a great program and because of it, my son 

has made tremendous strides.  Together with the understanding of The Friends 

School in Va. Beach, his devoted Teacher Megan, Susan's devotion, and the 

work of NILD, my son has become a confident young man who will be able to do 

anything he wants!!!! 

 

Mary Vail invites parents to email her directly, mary@vail3.com.   
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